
Regarding the Centennial Airport in Colorado Part 150 Study,  I would like to offer 
my input:
 
Ban the moistest aircraft.  I support this recommendation.
Ban nosier jets at night.  I support this recommendation.
Allow more departures over Aurora, Colorado.  I strongly oppose this recommendation.
 Centennial Airport serves all of the Denver area.  Why should one city in the metro
area bear a greater share of the noise?
Route more daytime departures over Aurora.  I strongly oppose this recommendation.  
Again, Centennial Airport serves all of Denver, and, if the truth be known, I 
suspect a higher percentage of those who use Centennial Airport DO NOT live in 
Aurora.  
Install noise monitoring system and develop a program to evaluate it.  A weak 
proposal, but I can support it.
Work with pilots in a voluntary program to mitigate the noisiest flight patterns.  I
suppot this recommendation.
 
The neighborhoods surrounding Centennial Airport to the north are upper income. 
Specifically, Greenwood Village and parts of south Denver. Because of this, some of 
these recommendations smack of elitism and should be rejected out of hand.
 
Once again, Centennial Airport serves all of Denver.  The noise burden should be 
shared by all.
 
Respectfully,
John Bock
4191 S Cathay Way
Aurora, CO  80013


